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The Honorable Rosa DeLauro The Honorable Kay Granger
Chair Ranking Member
House Appropriations Committee House Appropriations Committee
H-307 1036 Longworth Office Building
Washington, DC 20515 Washington, DC 20515
April 27, 2022

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:

“I am requesting funding for the Clean Energy Hybrid and Electric Vehicle (EV) Technician
Program project in fiscal year 2023.

The entity to receive funding for this project is San Bernardino Valley College Foundation,
located at 701 S. Mt. Vernon Ave., San Bernardino, CA. 92410.

The funding would be used for providing students with training and education on zero-emission
heavy-duty trucks and accompanying charging stations.

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.”

VEAL

Pete Aguilar
Member of Congress



